
 
 
November board of management meeting minutes 2024 
 

●​ No child protection or bullying incidents were reported by the Principal 
●​ Contact made with local secondary school regarding places for students in Woodstock 

ETNS for the year 27/28. 
●​ 45 applications made for Junior Infants starting in September 2025. 
●​ Parent teacher meetings taking place from 2nd to the 5th of December. 
●​ Winter performances to take place on the 12th of December. 


	 

